
 

  

To the Resident, 

Update on the new fenced off-leash dog park at Roy Dore Reserve, Carrum  

Council recently wrote to residents nearby Roy Dore Reserve, Carrum, to advise that construction would soon 

be commencing on a new off-leash dog park at the reserve.  

The project is being supported by the Victorian Government through the Local Parks Program.  

The budget, scope and timelines for the project have been revised due to the recent inclement weather 

conditions, which caused the site to be inaccessible and works to prepare the site to be delayed.  

To ensure the greatest chance of successful establishment of the new turf for the off-leash dog park, the 

project commencement date has been delayed to align with warmer weather. 

Construction impacts and timing 

Works are now expected to commence in mid-September 2021 and will take approximately 14 weeks 

(weather permitting and subject to COVID-19 restrictions). 

The reserve will remain open for community use during works; however, some areas may be restricted. The 

fenced dog off-lead area will be unavailable for use for 6 weeks following the completion of works to allow the 

grass to establish, however all other areas of the reserve will remain open during this time.  

 

Temporary fencing and signage will be installed during construction works for the safety of the community. 

We apologise for any inconvenience during the works and will minimise disruption wherever possible. 

We look forward to delivering this exciting new open space for the community. 

Further information 

 

If you have any enquiries, please contact Simon Nicolisi, Project Officer, via:  

Phone: 1300 653 356 
Email: info@kingston.vic.gov.au 
Mail: PO Box 1000 Mentone 3194 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Fenced Off-Leash Dog Park at Roy Dore Reserve, Carrum - Landscape Plan 

 

 

 

 

This project is being supported by the Victorian Government through the Local 

Parks Program  

 

 


